
  

 

 

 

01/12/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

By this letter, Rocky Mountain Power notifies you that they accept the proposal to abandon and 

vacate the existing Public Utility Easement (PUE) running between lots 63 & 64 of the Durfee 

Creek Estates No. 2C Subdivision, so long as the amended plat is reviewed and signed by Rocky 

Mountain Power. Upon authorized Rocky Mountain Power employee signature, the amended 

plat must be recorded.   

 

 

Rocky Mountain Power maintains its rights to locate its facilities within or upon all other 

existing utility easements located upon this property, other than those specifically 

mentioned above. 

 

If there are any additional questions, or if you need any further assistance, you can contact 

Spencer Turner at 801-629-4318. 

 

  

Regards, 

 

 

 

Spencer Turner 

Estimator 

 

 

 

 

 


